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It has been a dream of ITP International to bring 
our Mastery training program to other parts of the 
country. This coming May, our dream comes true in 
downtown Chicago! Please join us for this unique 
opportunity to deepen your practice, enhance your 
leadership skills and be part of an inspired and 
supportive learning community.

ITP practitioners from all parts of the US and 
the globe–especially the “Heartland” and East 
Coast–have a special occasion to experience one of 
ITPI’s most successful on-going programs this May 
29th–30th.

The Mastery Program fosters new ITP group leaders, teachers and practitioners, as well as fortifies 
the practice in new and compelling ways for many current leaders and group members.  

Mastery Intensive highlights include:
•Exploration of ITP core practices including the Kata (45 minute series of mindful 

movement and meditation), Leonard Energy Training (LET) and the transformative power 
of ITP Affirmations 

•Insights into the theory and philosophy that inform ITP, including focus on the cultivation 
of expanded capacities, such as intuition, evolutionary love and clairvoyance

•Body-based practices for transforming reaction into response and techniques for connecting 
skillfully and peacefully with others 

All Mastery training materials, the new Kata CD and valuable research information on ITP are 
included in the training.

The Mastery Intensive cost of $550 includes 2 nights lodging with breakfast and lunch in special 
accommodations at Loyola University’s downtown campus in Chicago. Arrive and check-in on 
Wednesday, May 29th, to experience the vibrant city of Chicago. The Intensive begins on Thursday 
morning and concludes at noon on Friday.  Mastery teachers, along with ITP Trainers Pam Kramer 
and Barry Robbins, will present the training.

On a personal note, the Mastery teaching and training that our Tulsa ITP leaders and members 
have received have helped us form 3 different ITP groups (2 of which are now combined).  Six of 
our members are Mastery graduates. We have a waiting list and are anticipating forming another 
group this fall under trained leadership. I can say unequivocally that our success in Tulsa is due to 
the Mastery program. Come to the Mastery Intensive and experience the extraordinary benefits of 
the Mastery program and share in the joys of practice with us!
 
Our learning adventures in Chicago continue immediately after the Mastery Intensive with ITPI’s 
annual event, Leadership Transformed 2014: The Practice of Social Action, co-sponsored by ITPI 
and Greenheart Transforms, beginning the evening of May 30th and concluding on June 2nd. Please 
join us for both of these exciting events. 


